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The Battery Commander has received the draft of your
book 'Monsieur Joseph', and has found it most interesting. He has
directed that once all have had the opportunity to read it, the draft
should be placed in the Battery Museum.

Should you at any time be in Germany, you are most
welcome to visit us in Dortmund, as I am sure that it would be very
intensting to hear further of life in the Rocket Troop. I wish
you every success with your writing, and look forward to seeing
'Monsieur Joseph' in the bookshops.

I enclose a Battery plaque, and hope that this
will serve as a momento of your service with Rockets.




